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We’ve been on a bear hunt 

          

             

 

This week the children have had a lovely time focusing on the story ‘We’re going on a bear 

hunt’. We have been decorating and making a pair of binoculars, to help us look for the bear.  

The children have been moving their bodies in a range of ways during our yoga sessions, 

splashing and swishing through the river and the grass. The compare bears have been very 

popular - we have played with them in the playhouse, the sand and sorted them in size order 

before matching them to the boards.  
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